
On 17 March 2021, our F.1 students gathered to celebrate their learning outcomes. Model

students from all F.1 classes were invited to share their study skills and revision strategies on

different subjects. It was hoped that students could learn from their peers’ experience and

make improvements together. The celebration also aimed at appreciating the hard work

and perseverance of students amid the difficult COVID-19 circumstances.
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